MASS INTENTIONS

Sunday, June 8th (9:00 a.m.) **T** Alma Johansson (11:00 a.m.) - St. Vital Parish & Parishioners

<u>Last Chance</u> this weekend to buy tickets from the CWL on their Father's Day Raffle. Draw to be made by Fr. Len on June 15^{th} (Father's Day) after the 11 a.m. Mass

Lady of the Hill K of C is hosting a "Father's Day Pancake Breakfast after both masses on June 15^{th.} Treat Dad on his special day to a breakfast of sausages, eggs, & pancakes served with strawberries and whipped cream .

A Note of Thanks

Thank you; thank you to all of my parish family (Past and Present) who gifted me on my 25th Anniversary of Priesthood with your prayers, support, presence and gifts. It is important to take this opportunity to say thank you, not just for what you did, which was wonderful, but for the prayers and wishes which accompanied your gifts and generosity. Although these words cannot fully express my thanks; I hope you'll understand the gratitude behind them. You are very special. Thanks for making us feel special, too.

I also want to thank all those who put so much effort, time and skills of hospitality into action by hosting - the Tea. It was a great afternoon and I will cherish the memory of it for a long time.

I ask that the Lord bless you and keep you. May his face shine upon you, and be gracious to you. May he look upon you with kindness and give you his peace.

FR. LEN CADIEUX

CALLED TO PROTECT WORKSHOP

A Called to Protect Workshop will be held on Tuesday, October 7th, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. in the church basement. <u>ALL VOLUNTEERS MUST</u> take the Call to Protect Workshop, have a Criminal Record Check, fill out a volunteer information form and a Covenant of Care Form. Thank you to the numerous volunteers that have completed the required paperwork. For parishioners who have PLEASE check at the back of the church for an envelope with your name that will have the required form/s that we are still missing. Thank you for your co-operation.

Pentecost Sunday – June 8th – Parishioners are encouraged to wear something red, yellow or orange to express the Holy Spirit within them.

AUTOMATIC WITHDRAWALS NOW AVAILABLE

We are now able to offer you the opportunity to use automatic monthly withdrawals as an alternative to weekly giving through envelopes. Many people find it convenient to use the electronic transfer of funds for regular, recurring payments such as contributions to the church. If you wish to convert your donations to this format, please fill out the Pre-Authorized Debit Agreement Application and indicate the monthly withdrawal amount you would like. You may put the completed forms in the collection basket or return them to the parish office. *The first automatic withdrawal will be on July 7, 2014.*

Rummage Sale

<u>VOLUNTEERS please</u>! If you can volunteer a few hours of your time please call 780-929-8320 for more information and sign up today. Sign-up sheets will also be at the back of the Church.

Clear out your closets, de-clutter your cupboards, tidy the storage room and get your items to us for our big sale! Start collecting your donations now and be sure to attend.

Items will be accepted on Friday, June 27th from Noon till 8 pm at the Hockey Arena.

OR - if you have something too precious to part with and would like to hold your OWN Garage Sale we are offering individual tables at a cost of \$30 each in a 12 x 12 floor space. Call 780-929-8320 to rent yours today!

There are always great bargains. If you're in need of something, or you just enjoy rummage sales plan to visit us on <u>Saturday</u>, <u>June 28th</u>, when the Parish hosts their first RUMMAGE SALE. The sale will be held in <u>BRAC 2 of the KNRRC</u> on 50th Street starting at 9 a.m. and goes until 4 p.m. *Early birds can get in at 8 a.m. for \$5*.

This is a *not to be missed sale*! We will have a huge area full of amazing treasures and all monies raised go to support our Church. You can browse for Nearly New items of all sorts, Clothing, Books, Jewelry, Sports equipment, Household items and so much more! There is plenty of free parking. Bring a friend and support our cause!

Many Thanks

We will publish our last bulletin the weekend of June 28 & 29. The first bulletin in the Fall will be published the weekend of September 6 & 7.